
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
April 28, 2017 
 
For More Information: 
Public Works Department / 228-0444 
 
PARTIAL CLOSURE OF NORTH FRONT STREET SET FOR MAY 3 
 
The 1200 block of North Front Street, between Kaye and College avenues, will be closed for a water 
line replacement. The project will take place Wednesday, May 3 beginning at 6:30 a.m. until 
completion. A detour will be provided. 
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